Electronic Device Request:

Dear Students:

To keep students connected and able to participate in remote learning, the DOE is lending 300,000 internet-enabled iPads to students. Priority will be given to students most in need. All devices are granted on a temporary basis and will later need to be returned. There is a limit of one device per student.

Click on the link below and complete the survey or call 718-935-5100 (when prompted, press 5)

https://coronavirus.schools.nyc/RemoteLearningDevices